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48 HOUR CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
As part of the sanitary sewer replacement project in the Fair Oaks Sewer Maintenance District; 

James E. Roberts-Obayashi Corp. (RO) has been contracted by the County of San Mateo to improve 
existing sewer utilities. Working hours will be:

From Monday, 02/05/2024 to Friday, 02/16/2024
8:00am to 5:00pm daily

Work will occur on the stretch of Pacific Avenue between Middlefield Road and Calvin Avenue. All 
vehicles will need to be removed from the street during this period. For your convenience, RO will place 
"No Parking" signs ahead of time. Cars parked in the posted work area will be towed away at the 
owner's expense. Traffic may be impacted in your area during working hours. Traffic signs will be posted 
to assist you. There may also be an increase in noise levels due to construction.

Emergency response vehicles will have access to all streets at all times. If the day is scheduled is 
your normal trash pick-up day, please note that we will not impact trash pick-up. The Project includes 
removing and replacing approximately 5,851 linear feet of sanitary sewer main lines and sewer laterals by 
open trench or pipe bursting method, rehabilitation/replacement of manholes, and street restoration.

If you have any questions during the construction phase of the project, please contact RO 
Superintendent, Devin Blackwood at 925-570-0562.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance during this process. Please be assured that RO will 
work diligently to complete this project in a safe and efficient manner, minimizing inconveniences as 
much as possible.

If you wish to speak to a County representative, please contact Senior Civil Engineer, Carter Choi 
at 650-599-1452.

Sincerely,

Devin Blackwood
Superintendent
James E. Roberts-Obayashi Corp. 


	Cars parked in theposted work area will be towed away at the owner's expense.



